
Tribute to RP(Bob)Mahy Trustee and former Chairman 

 

 

As an original Trustee of the North Taranaki Healthcare Trust Bob had a huge desire to 
continue to have medical services available to our community. He served as our Chairman 
from 2005-2020. 

Over many years Bob was involved in many organisations to which he gave his time, 
expertise and effort. I would also like to thank his wife Sue for her support. 

As a Clifton Ward Councillor on NPDC my first recollection of Bob was receiving a phone call 
from him in early 2003 inviting me to a meeting with other concerned local residents who 
were looking for funding sources to set up a new facility for our health services.  

Bob brought his own experiences, individual and often practical skills to the Trust and 
through his networks he was always looking out for an opportunity that would benefit the 
Trust. He was always willing to express his opinion. 

Bob can be very proud of the Trusts development during his time on the Board and we will 
miss your contributions. 

The Trust’s sincere sympathy goes to his wife Sue and family. 

 

 

Gay Andrews 

Chair, 15th February 2021 

 

Post Script 

Initial conversations were initiated by the Waitara Doctors in 2000 when discussions with 
the original Trust members including Bob began regarding setting up the Waitara Health 
Centre as we know it.  

 


